
From: "Lipparelli, Paul A." <PLipparelli@da.washoecounty.us>
To: editor@bradycops.org <editor@bradycops.org>
Subject: FW: Brady List - Public Record Request
Date: Thu, 8 Oct 2015 23:49:55 +0000 (10/08/2015 07:49:55 PM)

I am responding to the public records request (below) sent to the Washoe County District Attorney on 
October 7, 2015 by Editor BradyCops.Org (editor@bradycops.org).    
 
NRS 239.0107(1)(b) provides that if a governmental entity does not have legal custody or control of 
the public record requested it shall provide notice of that fact in writing to the person requesting the 
record.  The Washoe County District Attorney has none of the records you requested on October 7, 
2015.  The office has no list of law enforcement officers with a known history of misconduct that 
would call into question their veracity and is reportable to the criminal defendant according to relevant 
State statutes and decisional law. 
 
NRS 239.0107(1)(b) also provides a governmental entity does not have legal custody or control of the  
public record requested shall provide notice of the name and address of the governmental entity that 
has legal custody or control of the public book or record, if known.  The Washoe County District 
Attorney’s Office knows of no other Washoe County department or agency that has the records you 
requested. 
 
The Washoe County District Attorney’s deputies comply with their obligations under the Constitution, 
State law and case law to provide records to a defendant or defense counsel on a case-by-case basis. 
 
Paul A. Lipparelli
Assistant District Attorney--Civil Division
(775) 337-5713


